
  Bawdsey CEVCP School Newsletter  

‘We have got God’s world in our hands’ 

If you have any queries or you need to contact us, please use the contact details below… 

Contact Email:  admin@bawdsey.suffolk.sch.uk  Telephone: 01394411365 

 16th October 2023 

Awards of the week 

Stars of the week:  
Willow class: Everybody for walking sensibly. 
Chestnut class: Zara for her great phonics.  
Oak class: Bobby for his maths challenges. 
Hazel class: Arthur for his great writing. 
 
Sports award: James for his great breast-stroke swimming. 
Good Samaritan: Hector for lending his spare shorts to a friend. (Four other children were nominated this 
week too- well done to them for being so kind and getting nominated.) 
Reading award winners (for reading at home at least 5 times during the week of the 2/10/’23):  
Chestnut class: Darcie, Toby, Teddy, George, Brogan and Finley. 
Oak class: Bobby and Eli.  
Hazel class: Kit, Lily, Rares, Mariette and Adi. 
 
If any children have a recent award, belt, medal or certificate given to them outside of school, please let us know 
so we can celebrate this in school too! (For beaver, cub, scout, rainbows, brownie and guide patches) 

Half term reminder 

Next week beginning 23rd of October it is half term, and the school is closed to the pupils. We have a PD Day 

(Staff professional development day) on the Monday following this and so school starts for the pupils again on 

Tuesday 30th October.  

Spare shoes for the field and coats/ jackets 

With the change in the weather the children will need spare shoes or wellies to go onto the field at breaktimes. 

These should not be their PE or school shoes and they need a bag to keep them in please. Please could you also 

send your child in with a coat or jacket as we do try to go out at breaktime even if it is spitting with rain. 

Thank you.  

Family reading challenge 

Please join our family reading challenge for this term and submit a photograph of your whole family reading 

with a caption that tells us what your family loves about reading. There is a prize for the best photograph! 

Reading top tip: Reading before bed can reduce stress.  

Pre-loved uniform 

We have a surfeit of pre-loved uniform which we will be thinning out and disposing of shortly, if anyone needs 

anything please come and ask to have a look so you can take items away that may be of use. Thank you. 

Forest School, Beach School and Teaching kitchen rota for the rest of the year 

 Autumn 2nd half Spring 1st half Spring 2nd half Summer 1st half Summer 2nd half 

Forest School Chestnut class Hazel class Oak class Willow class Hazel class 

Beach School   Hazel class Oak class Willow class 

Cooking- teaching 

kitchen  

Oak class 

Willow class 

Chestnut class Willow class 

 

Chestnut class 

Hazel class 

Oak class 

Future Dates 

Changed or new dates will be in Red - we will try not to change the dates below but when planning so far in 

advance sometimes we may have to adjust them as we go through the term.        

mailto:admin@bawdsey.suffolk.sch.uk


• 2nd November 2.30: ‘No Outsiders. All different. All welcome’ information session for Parents and 

Carers. 

• 6th November 2.30: Hazel sharing worship and book sharing session with Parents and Carers invited. 

• 17th November: Hazel class (yrs 5/ 6) Big Sing at Snape. Details TBC. 

• 17th November 2.30: (yrs 4/ 3) Oak sharing worship and book sharing session with Parents and Carers 

invited. 

• 24th November 2.30: (yrs 1/ 2) Chestnuts and Reception children sharing worship and book sharing 

session with Parents and Carers invited. 

• 30th November: Closing date for the family reading challenge, please submit a family photo and caption. 

• 1st December pm: Decoration workshops. 

• Week beginning 4th December: Phone call slots to book for parents/ carers with class teachers.  

• 12th December 2.30: Chestnut and Willow class nativity. 

• 20th December 2.30: Carols around the tree with Parents and Carers invited. 

 
  
 


